

Lessons and Carols 2017

Dear St. Louis Families,

St. Louis School always looks forward to celebrating the birth of our Lord through an annual Christmas program. This year, we will once again be performing "Lessons and Carols". It is an evening performance for **grades K-5 (and the middle school chorus)** that allows you and your family to celebrate with us! Lessons and Carols will be held this year on **Tuesday**, **December 12th at 7:00pm in St. Louis Church**. Students will be required to be in their homeroom dressed and ready at 6:15pm. They have already been working very hard on their program songs, and they are looking forward to singing for you!

The dress requirements for the program will be the same for everyone (both boys and girls) in grades K-4. Please see below for more details. Since we ask you to provide your student with the proper attire for the performance, we wanted to make sure that you had ample time to prepare. Please make sure you have their outfits ready well in advanced so there is no last minute panic.

5th grade has the privilege of acting out the lessons, and will require costumes for their roles. More information regarding costumes will be sent home next week.

If you have any questions please contact me at bmcquillen@stlouisschool.org and I'd be happy to help. I look forward to seeing all of you on the evening of December 12th, and I am very excited for our students to share with you their precious gift of music!

Best.

Mr. McQuillen

bmcquillen@stlouisschool.org

Performance Date

Tuesday, December 12th, 7:00pm in St. Louis Church Students must report to their homeroom classes by 6:15pm

*Grades K-4 Performance Dress Requirements

Same for both Boys and Girls

Top: WHITE or RED Long Sleeve Turtleneck

Bottom: BLACK or BLUE Slacks (school slacks are fine) NO SKIRTS SLACKS ONLY

*Parents are responsible for making sure your student has the proper attire for the performance date. If you have any concerns with dress requirements, please let Mr. McQuillen know.